
I support increasing the reporting caps on bond trades reported to TRACE. This would increase transparency, 
information flow, and potentially reduce costs to investors. 
 
In reading the comment papers posted to the website, I’d agree with the suggestions made by Income Research & 
Management’s letter dated September 17, 2012. 
 
Regards, 
Scott Oswald 
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